
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

  

Uniform Policy 

The uniform policy has been attached with 

this letter ready for when we come back in 

September.  There are no changes, apart from 

a little section on earrings to remind that 

these should be studs and with a safety 

backing please.  No earrings should be worn 

on PE days and your new teacher will be able 

to advise in September when your child’s PE 

days are.  Thank you for your support with 

our school uniform policy.   

 

Dinner Money 

Unfortunately, we are having to raise the cost 

of school lunches in line with 

recommendations from the local authority.  In 

September, lunches will cost £3.00 per pupil.  

This is for Years 3-6 as the government still 

fund lunches for EYFS- Year 2.   

 

Year 5 stall 

A huge well done to a group of our Year 5 

boys who put together a fundraising stall last 

week.  They have raised a fantastic £135.42 for 

charity.  Well done boys!  

Baby news! 

Huge congratulations to Miss Armstrong and 

her partner on the safe arrival of their baby 

daughter Iris.  What wonderful news.  We wish 

them lots of joy as they embark on 

parenthood!  

 

Farewell 

The hardest thing about the end of year is 

saying good bye to our Year 6s.  We wish 

them lots of luck as they move onto their 

secondary schools.  We are going to miss you 

all! Another sad farewell goes to Miss Moss as 

she moves out to Dubai to continue her 

teaching career out there.  Safe travels Miss 

Moss.  We will miss you terribly.   

 

Summer Holidays 

We break up for the summer holidays 

tomorrow at 3.20pm.  We do not have after 

school club running on this date.  We return 

from the Summer Holidays on Tuesday 3rd 

September.     

 

Have a wonderful summer everyone.   

With warm wishes and blessings, 

                                      Mrs Barber 

                                      Headteacher 


